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Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850
Dear Sir/Madam;

This is to advise you that Athena International will soon cease to be a functioning entity. As such, arrangements
are being made to terminate all one-plus long distance services. The following is the text of a letter sent to all
active One-Plus customers advising them of this fact.

“On October 5, 1998, Athena International shall discontinue your 1+ and/or Travel Card Long Distance
Telecommunication Services. The cessntion of these services will occur st 12-45 sm on Monday, October §,
1998, in order to minimize disraption during regular business hours.

“Prior to October 5, 1998, you will need to contact your local exchange camier, local phone company or an
alternative toll service provider to request a transfer of these telecommunication services to another long
distance communications provider. The telephone numbers and addresses for such service transfer requests are
located in the phone services pages of your local Yellow Pages. The directory to Phone Services will contain
information regarding ordering new service, changes or disconnecting service and billing questions and will
provide direct information for residential or billing services from aliemative carriers such as AT& T, MCI,
Sprint and others.

“If you do not make the requested transfer of your long distance telecommunications services by October 5,
1998, your services will be subject to automatic termination.

“This notice applies to your long distance services only and in no way will effect your local telecommunication
services.

“While Athena International is making every effort o avoid disruption in service and/or to avoid a change in

your price structure, such disruptions and/or price changes arc unavoidable. Athena Intemational thanks you for
your use of Athena International services in the past.”

Sincerely,

Jeff Emery, VP/Operations
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